
 

Second Hand Book Sale 

 

An ex-parent has kindly donated 

some books for us to sell for school 

funds. Many of them are in brand 

new condition, but can be bought 

for a donation of 20p each.  

We will put them in our big white 

recycling box in the porch. Please 

feel free to have a look through, 

and leave your donation in the pot 

provided if you wish to buy one or 

more books (Christmas stocking 

fillers?) 

 
 

 

 

 

16th November 2018 

Harvest Food Collection 

 

 

Dates 

Thursday 20th 

December closed for  

N1 children 

N2 children 

performing nativities 

(see newsletter of 12th 

October on website 

for times to attend 

with your child  -

normal sessions will not 

be running) 

Friday 21st December – 

last day of term (and 

party day) 

 

 

 

A s  

Manners 

 

It was noticed by a 

visitor from the 

County Education 

department last week 

that the children of 

Langley Moor 

Nursery have lovely 

manners! Whilst 

observing in the 

nursery many  

children said “hello” 

to him, and he also  

noted how many  

children said “please” 

and “thank you” at 

snack time.  So can I 

say “Thank You” to 

all you 

parents/carers who 

have taught these 

manners! 

 

 Uneven Paving Stones 

Please be careful on the pathway into 

nursery as the paving stones have 

become raised in places, due to the 

tree roots. Please do not alllow your 

child to run down the path.  

 

 

 Drinking Time  

 

Next week we will be learning about 

the importance of water in helping to 

keep us healthy. Our health colleagues 

tell us that establishing regular 

drinking habits help prevent 

constipation and other dietary 

complaints. 

 
Next week 

 

 

Many thanks to Mrs Jackson- 

Reeve 

The Governing Body plays a 

vital role in the running of our 

nursery school. On our 

governing body we have two 

parent governors. Mrs Jackson 

–Reeve is coming to the end of 

her time as Parent Governor, 

and this is what she has to say 

about the role 

“I wanted to become a parent 

governor to support the 

nursery’s strong parent teacher 

partnership and play, learn and 

grow together ethos. 

Although my back ground was 

not in education, I still felt I 

was able to effectively 

contribute and be a valued 

member of the governing body, 

bringing insight from a parent’s 

perspective, such as the 

introduction of the learning 

journal in the Rainbow room”. 

My time as a parent governor 
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